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FATALITY AT WESTWOOD 

 

Toronto, Ontario, February 23, 2017 – IAMGOLD Corporation (“the Company”) deeply regrets to 
report the death of an employee this morning at its Westwood Mine in Quebec. 
 
The deceased was discovered lying next to his parked equipment after the night shift. There were no 
indications of an accident or equipment failure. Westwood’s emergency response team was immediately 
deployed and provided emergency assistance. Government authorities, including the provincial safety 
authorities CNESST, and the police were immediately notified and called to the site.  
 
The employee’s family has been notified and government authorities are leading an investigation to 
determine the cause of death. Our thoughts are with the family, friends and co-workers of our colleague 
and we are offering support at this difficult time.  
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Bob Tait, VP Investor Relations, IAMGOLD Corporation 
Tel: (416) 360-4743  Mobile: (647) 403-5520   
 
Laura Young, Director Investor Relations, IAMGOLD Corporation 
Tel: (416) 933-4952 Mobile: (416) 670-3815 
 
Shae Frosst, Investor Relations Associate, IAMGOLD Corporation 
Tel: (416) 933-4738  Mobile: (647) 967-9942 
 
Toll-free: 1-888-464-9999  info@iamgold.com  
 
Please note: 
This entire news release may be accessed via fax, e-mail, IAMGOLD's website at www.iamgold.com and through CNW Group’s 
website at www.newswire.ca. All material information on IAMGOLD can be found at www.sedar.com or at www.sec.gov. 
Si vous désirez obtenir la version française de ce communiqué, veuillez consulter le 
http://www.iamgold.com/French/accueil/default.aspx. 
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